
I hope that you are all having a fantastic end to your summer! A few important details and school start 
up information is being shared with you: 
 
The Main Office is now open. We are pleased to welcome Joanne D’Addio to our Administrative team. 
She will be supporting students with last names beginning with A-K. She can be reached beginning next 
week at Joanne.D’Addio@tdsb.on.ca and at (416) 393-1860 x 20011 
 
Realignment of Guidance Counsellors 
Our Guidance Department will be back at school starting on Monday, August 26. They will be supporting 
students as follows: 
Last Names Counsellor  Email     Phone extension 
A-F  Andrew Oosterhoff Andrew.Oosterhoff@tdsb.on.ca  20043 
G-M  Nuria Robles Evans Nuria.RoblesEvans@tdsb.on.ca  20042 
N-Z  Jasmine Ng  Jasmine.Ng@tdsb.on.ca   20041 
 
Student Activity Package 
All students are expected to purchase a Student Activity package for $60. This money supports a variety 
of initiatives in the school (please see Opening Day attachment for exact breakdown).  
Students can come to the school to purchase their package and pick up their timetable prior to school 
starting. Grade 9 students are encouraged to do this on the morning of August 26 (prior to Head Start to 
High School).  
Payment – School Cash online (instructions are attached)  
Students must bring receipt of payment with them when they come to pick up their package (printout or 
electronic receipt). 
 
Upon payment, students will receive: 

 Temporary Student Card / receipt of payment  

 Locker assignment 

 Student agenda 

 Time table for 2019-2020 
Any student still owing textbooks or Library books are asked to return the items to the Main Office when 
they arrive to pick up their timetable. 
 
Opening Day – Tuesday, September 3 
Students unable to pick up their timetables between August 26 – 30 can should arrive at school early on 
Tuesday where they can show their receipt and pick up their items before classes start. 
Classes will run from 9:00 – 11:45 a.m. Wednesday September 4 will be a full day of school on a regular 
schedule. 
 
Book Donations 
Several families have asked about donating books to the Library collection. Books published in the last 5 
years would be welcomed and appreciated.  As the Library is currently being re-carpeted, book drop off 
can happen in the Library after school begins on September 3. 
  
Wishing you a fun and relaxing end to summer and we look forward to working with you and your child 
over the next four years. 
 
Sincerely, 
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Reiko Fuentes 
Principal  
Forest Hill Collegiate Institute 
Reiko.fuentes@tdsb.on.ca 
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